





Issue: 9 Date of Issue: 27th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your continued support. Staffing a school is challenging at the moment with staff shielding, self-isolating and the normal sickness we would have at this time of year. Can we assure you that we will always put the best possible cover arrangements in place if your child's class teacher or teaching assistant is absent.

COVID-19

As we continue to keep the building well ventilated, the temperature within the building drops during the day. Please send your child to school with an extra jumper or fleece if they are feeling cold in school. This must be in addition to their school jumper/cardigan.

Amazon Wishlist

In an attempt to boost the range of books, especially non-fiction books that are available to the children, a short "Wishlist" has been set up on Amazon to help us achieve this.

The Wishlist makes it easy for parents, grandparents, carers and friends to donate educational books that will directly improve and enhance the children's school experiences today and long into the future.

The books on the Wishlist have been carefully selected and regularly updated and will benefit the whole school. Purchases can be made at the following link https://amzn.eu/aBxDh7 If you have any questions, queries or need assistance, please contact the office.

Communication

As we come out of lock-down this week and move in to Tier 2 Government restrictions, the school office will remain closed to parents. Mrs Howard will be outside each morning from 8.50-9.15 to take any messages or offer support. She will be wearing a high viz jacket, just in case you do not know who she is. Please continue to email admin@wcofe.com or email your class teacher. Staff email addresses can be found on the website under the school information tab.

Children In Need

Thank you for all your donations. The children raised £399.42.

Christmas Cards

From Monday 7th December, post boxes will be available in each bubble for the children to bring in Christmas cards for their friends if they wish. To help the Post Monitors, please make sure both first name, surname (if you know it) and class is written clearly on each envelope. Cards for children in other phase bubbles will be quarantined in school before being distributed to remain COVID safe.

The next Friday Update will be Friday 4th December 2020. Email admin@wcofe.com if you have any questions or queries.

Date	Event	Notes
01/12/2020	Christingle assembly	A link will be sent to you by Monday 7th December capturing the making of Christingles by Year 2 and 6, incorporating the assembly.
Week 30/11/2020	Remote parents evening	Information was sent home via ParentMail on 16th November 2020
Week 07/12/2020	KS1 Christmas Nativity	This will be recorded and a link sent to parents.
Week 07/12/2020	FS2 Tableau	This will be recorded and a link sent to parents.
14/12/2020	Flu Vaccinations	FS2 - Year 6
16/12/2020	Christmas Dinner	As in previous years, children may wear a Christmas jumper
18/12/2020	School breaks up 2.30pm	NO AIRFIELD CLUB
04/01/2021	Inset Day	School closed to pupils
05/01/2021	School starts	Usual bubble times